
* To ensure a mix of stalls and avoid duplication for stall holders  
 

We are hosting two late night openings for the Christmas period and we would 
love to expand our offering with some stalls in the yard for all to browse. If you are 
interested please keep reading….. 
 
Thursday 5th December 2024 5.30pm – 8.30pm  
 
Thursday 19th December 2024 5.30pm – 8.30pm 
 
Castle Ashby Rural Shopping Yard, NN7 1LF  
 
Thank you for your interest in attending an event at Castle Ashby Rural Shopping Yard. 
There is a £20 pitch fee per stall.  
 
Please can you complete the details below and return to us @ 
CastleAshbyDeli@Outlook.com  
 
Once received and requests are reviewed* and a space allocated you will receive an 
email confirming your pitch. 
 
If a stall is confirmed you will be asked for a copy of;  
 

- Your current Public Liability Certification  
- Your most recent hygiene certification (food and drink suppliers) and any other 

relevant docs such as gas safety certificates etc  
 
This event is outside and you will be required to bring your own tables and gazebos.   
NB Your gazebo must be heavyweight, pop-up and not self-assembly - preferably with 
hex frame - suitable for high winds and rain. You must use weights. 
 
NB Whilst we have a licence for the sale of alcohol throughout the yard if you sell 
alcohol we also ask you source your own TEN licence from West Northamptonshire 
Council. https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/licensing-and-regulation/temporary-event-
notice   
 
Company Name                              Contact Name  
 
 
Phone Number       Email Address  
 
 
What will you be selling?*      Social Media Handles  
 
 
If you require a copy of our risk assessment please do let us know.  
 


